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April Newsletter

Annual Meeting Recap

Thanks to the shareholders who attended our Annual Meeting on March
18. Purpose of the meeting was to elect two directors and present the Annual
Report for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2022. Congratulations to Zak
Knutson and Danielle Trumbauer for winning the election. Another agenda

item discussed was the 2024 distribution amount and the
board approved $750,000. We are extremely grateful for our customers

patronage and look forward to showing our appreciation during our 3rd Annual
Customer Appreciation event this summer or early fall! 
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How Edge Computing
Revolutionizes Modern Data
Centers

Modern data centers have adapted
and started using edge computing to
respond to the increasing need for
speed, accessibility, and security. 

Read More

New Security Cameras

We are now carrying three new
brands of cameras! Along with
Arlo, we now sell Google, Blink,
and Wyze security cameras,
doorbells, and more. These

different brands give our
customers different options and

price ranges to best fit their
needs and wants. New cameras
are on display in our office. Don't

forget we can do the install as
well! Call us or email us for a

free quote. 

Wirelss Links

Looking to extend your home
WiFi to other buildings on your
property such as grain dryers,

sheds, barns, garages, and
more? Through a free

evaluation, we can determine if
your property is a good

candidate for a wireless link to
extend the internet signal. Call

our office at 319-827-1151 or
reply to this email to schedule

an appointment!

Smart Home Products
Introducing new lines of products that can now be purchased at Heartland

Technology and installed by our knowledgeable staff! 

In The Community

https://heartlandtechnology.com/edge-computing-modern-data-centers/
tel:319-827-1151


Our mission to give back to the communities we serve continues to be top-of-
mind for us and we regularly look for volunteer opportunities for our staff and

board to participate in. In March, a group of employees volunteered at the
Independence Area Food Pantry helping pick up food donations - see pictures

below. Also pictured below are more photos of our Annual Meeting.



Jtt.net Email
Jtt.net email upgrades went underway last month. Thanks to all our customers
for being understanding and allowing us time to find answers to questions you
have/had. We have created an eScout guide that can be found here.  Please
feel free to reach out to us with any questions. 

http://localhost:3000/decode_hex/68747470733a2f2f707265766965772e6d61696c65726c6974652e636f6d2f67346f376a3374366634


541 Young Street

Jesup, Iowa 50648 United States

Office Hours: Monday - Friday | 8am - 5pm

319-827-1151
customercare@heartlandtechnology.com

You received this email because you signed
up on our website or made purchase from

us.

Helpful links

Sign up for Heartland Technology Automatic Payments

Heartland Technology Paperless Billing Sign Up

Heartland Technology
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https://twitter.com/HeartlandTechIA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/heartlandtechnology/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTjjGZHnSx9slxvPg4j2XCw/featured
tel:319-827-1151
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https://heartlandtechnology.formstack.com/forms/paperless_billing
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